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13th June 2025 

Year 4 Multiplication Magic! 

We are incredibly proud of our Year 4 children for their fantastic effort and determination in 

learning their multiplication tables this year. The hard work they have put into practising and 

preparing for the Multiplication Tables Check (MTC) has truly impressed all their teachers. 

Their focus, perseverance and positive attitude have been brilliant to see – well done, Year 

4! We are very proud of you! 

Mrs Powell, Maths Subject Lead 

 

   

 

SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

 

 

Girls’ Football 
 

The girls delivered an outstanding performance in our 

recent league match against Crackley Hall, securing an 

impressive 5–1 victory. It was a closely contested first half, 

with TJS narrowly leading 2–1 at the break. However, the 

team stepped up their game in the second half, 

showcasing skill, determination, and teamwork. 

 

A standout moment came from Rosie, who scored a 

fantastic hat-trick, helping to seal a well-deserved and 

comfortable win. Well done to all the players for their 

brilliant efforts on the pitch! 
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Year 4 Antarctica Workshop 
  

Last week, the children thoroughly enjoyed taking part in our fantastic Antarctica Workshop, 

which supported their Geography learning about Biomes. They listened so attentively, 

showed great enthusiasm throughout and asked some truly thoughtful and insightful 

questions. It was a joy to see them so engaged! The follow-up work they have produced has 

been incredibly impressive, demonstrating how much they took away from the experience. 

You can see photos from all three classes below. 

Year 4 Teachers 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

                                                                                          

 

  

 

Letter from Warwickshire Family & Relationship Support 
 

 
 

Being a parent is one of the most demanding jobs you will ever have, but you are not alone. Did 

you know that there is a wealth of support for parents and carers in Warwickshire?  

Parents and carers can access advice in a variety of ways, from reading through online guides to 

virtual and face-to-face workshops and programmes.  

Further information can be found here: 

https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/childrenfamilies/parenting-support/2 

 

You can also follow our Eventbrite page: 

https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/o/warwickshire-parenting-support-71623337213 

 

Parent Coaches are linking up with Telford Junior School, with the aim of providing workshops and 

programmes around Parenting and Family and Relationships.  

We would like as many parents as possible to come along.  

 

This is a quick questionnaire to all parents/carers, to find out what support you feel is needed and 

what workshops you may be interested in attending. Please take a few minutes to complete this 

and then look out for workshops available soon.  

 

Questionnaire: Parenting Workshops and Programmes 
 

 
 

Please complete the questionnaire by Friday 20th June.  

I look forward to seeing you on one of our upcoming workshops.  

 

Claire McEnery, Parent Coach 

https://www.warwickshire.gov.uk/childrenfamilies/parenting-support/2
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/o/warwickshire-parenting-support-71623337213


 

                                                                                          

 

  

 

 
Year 4 Edible Garden Project 

We are very excited to tell you that our vegetables and herbs are 
growing with abundance! 

 

         
 

    

 

We are looking forward to using them in our Year 4 Design Technology 
work later this term.  

Mrs Claire Woodcock, DT Subject Lead 
 

 

 

 

 



 

                                                                                          

 

  

 

School Dates 

 
Y6 ‘Bikeability’ Course 2 Monday 23 June – Thursday 26 June 

 

Central Area Transition Day Wednesday 2 July 

 

Y2 Parents/Carers’ Information Evening Wednesday 2 July (6.00 pm) 

 

Y3 & Y4 Steel Pans Performances Thursday 3rd July 10.00 am 

 

Y5 & Y6 Steel Pans Performances Thursday 3rd July 2.00 pm 

 

Cabaret Evening (hosted at NLS) Thursday 10 July (7.00 pm) 

 

Y3/Y4 Sports’ Day Tuesday 15 July (9.30 – 11.30 am) 

 

Y5/Y6 Sports’ Day Wednesday 16 July (9.30 – 11.30 am) 

 

End of the Summer Term Friday 18 July (3.30 pm) 

 

 
Please note that the term, holiday and training day dates for the next school year (2025/26) have 

been added to the school calendar on our website. 

 

Year 6 Writing 
 

As well as our Year 4 children taking their Multiplication Tables Check, our Year 6 children have been 

working incredibly hard on their writing. Writing is teacher assessed under the End of Key Stage 2 

Tests and Assessments. To ensure consistency in teachers’ judgements across the country, local 

authorities are required to moderate samples of writing across their schools. It was the turn of Telford 

Junior School to provide samples of children’s writing for this moderation process, with Year 6 

teachers attending a moderation day, presenting children’s work and explaininng the basis for their 

judgements. I am pleased to say the local authority moderators agreed with our teachers’ 

judgements and were extremely positive about the quality of writing shared. We are very proud of 

the endeavours of the children and the quality of the writing they are achieving. 

 

With best wishes, 

 

Richard Siviter 
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